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Notice of Motion No. 19

Burnbake Trust and Group 5 
From Councillors Jeff Osborn and Peter Edge

To consider the following motion:

“This Council views with concern the manner in which the  policy on voluntary sector 

group funding has been implemented.  In particular two well regarded voluntary 

furniture recycling groups, in different parts of the county, have been poorly treated – 

the Burnbake Trust and Group 5.  They have had all their Wiltshire Council funding 

withdrawn, with little or no consultation.

The consequence is that these organisations are now at risk of closure, with a loss of 

local community resilience and serious reputational damage to this Council.

Council need to reconsider; discuss the matter further with all those involved and 

seek to salvage something practical from this drastic situation.”


